
 

 
 

 

 
 

Division of Developmental Disabilities 

 ConneXion Update 

  
After careful consideration, the Division and FEI Systems, Inc. have mutually agreed 
to end the current iteration of the ConneXion project. All project activities are 
cancelled, including end user training and scheduled go live activities.  
 

We understand the significance of this decision and recognize the dedicated effort of 
many who have contributed to the project over the years. Your feedback, insights, 
and commitments have been invaluable throughout the process, and we hope you 
will join us as we recalibrate and begin efforts anew in the coming months. The 
Division remains committed to the original purpose of ConneXion, which is to 
standardize, centralize, and automate the service planning process for individuals 
with an intellectual or developmental disability receiving Medicaid Waiver and other 
State plan services. 
 

We look forward to engaging with you in the near future to discuss our revised plans. 
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